
 
 

Staff Council Update – April 2022 
 

I would like to acknowledge the re-elected members of the UGA Staff Council Executive Board, Dr. Beth 

Woods, Vice-President, Melissa McBride, Recording Secretary, Ashley Weed, Treasurer, and Jennifer Leyting, 

Coordinator for fiscal year 2023.  

 

The UGA Staff Council is currently revising our bylaws. We had the first reading and vote on April 6. We hope 

to have the final vote next month.  

 

 

 

 

 


